
April 7, 2019 

 

The PSEC is looking for a few new members for the Budget and Finance  

Committee.  The Committee is an important component of the Financial  

Operations of your Conference organization.   Following is a description of the 

duties of the Committee: 

Attend 6 regularly scheduled meetings and special meetings as required.  The 

meetings are usually held at the Conference office near  

Pottstown.   

Review and approve Conference Financial Statements in advance of the  

bi-monthly Consistory meetings.   

Review and approve the Conference’s annual budget.  This is done once  

annually in advance of the Fall Meeting.   

Recommend Conference financial policies to Consistory.  

Other duties as necessary.   

We are looking for folks with some financial background.  If you are  

interested in serving in this important role within the PSEC leadership, 

please send an email to Rob Stilwell, describing your qualifications and a 

resume if available.   His email address is laurel.mountie@comcast.net.     

Budget & Finance Committees Seeking Members 

     As previously announced Brian McLaren will join us 
for our 2019 Annual Spring Meeting.  Brian D. McLaren 
is an author, speaker, activist, and public theologian. A 
former college English teacher and pastor, he is a pas-
sionate advocate for “a new kind of Christianity” – just, 
generous, and working with people of all faiths for the 
common good.   
 
Brian’s presentations during the weekend will be based on his book: “The 
Great Spiritual Migration – How the World’s Largest Religion is Seeking a 
Better Way to be Christian”.  Not to confuse you, the book can be found 

in two formats,  hardback and paperback, each 
with a different cover.  BOTH books are the 
same, so reading either is acceptable.  
 
Watch for more information on our upcoming 
Annual Meeting and the possible opportunities 

to discuss  “The Great  Spiritual Migration”. 
 
The 2019 Annual Spring Meeting will take place May 31-June1, 2019 at 
West Chester University.  To register use the following link: 
https://psecannual19.eventbrite.com   

Read “The Great Spiritual Migration” 

Prior To Our Annual Meeting 

Spring Youth Event—April 26-28 

Registration Closes NEXT SUNDAY 

The PSEC 2019 Spring Youth Event will be held from April 26th to 28th at 

South Mountain YMCA Camp, in Wernersville for youth in grades 7 thru 

12.  

Registration fee of $90 per person  

includes meals, lodging, events, and  

activities.  The event will begin at 5:00 pm 

on Friday and conclude around noon on 

Sunday.  Focus Scripture: Romans 8:28 

To register go to https://psecsye19.eventbrite.com 

               May 24-26, 2019 
For more info and to register go to: 
https://psecafteryouth.eventbrite.com 

 The weekend will focus on: Deepening your relationship with God and Jesus ● 

Reconnecting with old friends & meeting new ones ● Experiencing different 

kinds of worship ● Just having a good time & a chance to recharge! So, if 

you’re a young adult and are looking for a quality weekend, spend some time 

at A.Y.E.!  Open to the post-high school  & young-adults of the PSEC. 

mailto:laurel.mountie@comcast.net

